
 

 

 

TO PARENTS OF YEAR 2 CHILDREN      5th January 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

YEAR 2 OCARINA CLUB 

 

Your child wishes to join the Ocarina club. This is to be held on Tuesday at lunchtime and is being run by Mrs 

Jardine. 

 

An ocarina is a great first instrument for children.  A full octave of notes can be played straight away on the 4 

holes and it is not necessary to read music.  This means children can learn quickly and enjoy playing a range 

of simple tunes.   

 

Children may borrow an ocarina from school to use for the club.  However, the club is usually very popular 

and children wishing to borrow an ocarina will only be able to attend for one term in order to allow all children 

the opportunity to attend at some point during the year. 

 

Alternatively, you may provide an ocarina for your child to use in which case, s/he may attend for the whole 

year.  The ocarinas we use are plastic, 4-hole ocarinas made by ‘Ocarina Workshop’ and they are available 

with or without the book (play your ocarina book 1) on Amazon. 

 

The club will begin on Tuesday 10th January 2023 and will run until the end of the Summer term. 

 

Kind regards,           

  

 
 

Rob Brown 

Headteacher 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

YEAR 2 OCARINA CLUB RETURN SLIP 

 

________________ would like to attend the Year 2 Ocarina club on Tuesday lunchtimes. 

 

He/She would like to borrow an ocarina from school     YES/NO 

 

We will purchase an ocarina for him/her to bring to the club     YES/NO 

 

 

Signed ………………………………. (Parent/Carer) Date …………………………… 


